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On Friday, May 3, and Saturday, May 4, the Sioux County Sheriff’s Office investigated two reports of vandalism
to vehicles in Hull, IA.

Upon further investigation, deputies discovered that both vehicles had tires slashed on them.
These crimes occurred on May 3 and May 4, between the hours of 6:00 p.m. and 6:00 a.m.

Anyone with information about these crimes is asked to contact the sheriff’s office.



